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Bridge and Roadway Maintenance Work Scheduled  
 

Albuquerque, NM – The New Mexico Department of Transportation announced that work will 
commence this weekend to perform maintenance work at the following location: 
 
I-25 Southbound milepost 226 (Indian School) to 224 (Lead Ave) A300698 

 October 20th at 9 P.M  through October 23rd at 5 A.M. weekends only; continuous 
Left lane restrictions of I-25 southbound between (Indian School) milepost 226 
and milepost 224 (Lead Ave) for bridge maintenance work. 

  I-25 southbound off ramp to Lead/Coal will be closed. Detours will be 
established 

 Work is weather dependent and subject to change. 
            
Updates on restrictions will be posted on the New Mexico Department of Transportation’s road 
conditions website, www.nmroads.com.  
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